
 

 On April 10, 2018, Marco Margotta, the Tuxedo Union Free School District STEM 

Coordinator, was informed that our STEM program was awarded $1000.00 from Orange & 

Rockland for the second year in a row.  O & R awarded 35 STEM grants of up to $1000 each to 

schools for the 2018-2019 school in communities located within their service area.  O & R’s 

service area encompasses: Rockland and parts of Orange and Sullivan counties in New York 

and parts of Bergen, Passaic and Sussex counties in New Jersey.  A reception will be held 

Wednesday June 6th.  Thank you to Orange & Rockland for their generous support!! 

 


